
North Hampton Conservation Commission 
Special Meeting for Open House 

October 19, 2013 
As Approved 

Subject to Revision & approval by the Conservation Commission 
 
 
Administrative 
 
Roll Call 
The meeting was called to order at 1:45PM at the Governor Dale Farm at 182 Post Road.  
Present were Chris Ganotis (Chair), Lee Brooks (Vice Chair), Anita Pounder, Rick 
Stoklosa and Philip Thayer.  Alternate members Lisa Wilson and Russell Jeppesen were 
also present at the meeting. 
 
Open House 
The Set-up work plan for the Governor Dale Farm Open House was discussed. 
Subsequently, Commission members and Southeast Land Trust Board and Staff  
 completed the set-up. The Open House was then opened to the public at 3:00 PM and 
Commission members performed necessary tasks to greet public visitors, answer 
questions and assist guests with parking and tours of the grounds and the house. 
At 3:35 PM, brief welcoming and thank you remarks were given by SELT NH Executive 
Director Brian Hart, and the Commission Chair. 
 
No motions to be acted upon were made during the meeting. 
 
At 5:00 PM the Open House was concluded and the meeting was adjourned so that clean-
up and shut down activities could be completed. 
 
Minutes by Chris Ganotis on October 20, 2013 
 
“Disclaimer:  These minutes are prepared by the Recording Secretary within five (5) 
business days as required by NH RSA 91-A:2,11.  They will not be finalized until 
approved by majority vote of the Conservation Commission.” 
 


